
 

 

 

 

To:  Stockton University Senate Committee on Academic Programs and Planning 

 

From:  Dr. Elizabeth Calamidas, Coordinator, Public Health program 

 

CC:  Dr. Theresa Bartolotta, Dean 

 

Re:  Intent to suspend admissions to the Bachelor of Science in Public Health 

program 

 

Date:   10/14/2016 

 

 

In accordance with University Procedure 2040: The Life Cycle of Degree Programs, this 

memorandum conveys the unanimous faculty vote of the Bachelor of Science in Public 

Health program to suspend admissions to the program. At a meeting of the program on 

September 1, 2016 faculty voted to cease accepting applications for this program effective 

fall 2017. 

 

The program has experienced declining numbers of enrolled students over the last several 

years. The faculty will study their options over this academic year and develop a plan to 

become incorporated into the Bachelor of Science in Health Science degree program. Dean 

Bartolotta has accepted the vote of the program faculty. 

 

As per procedure, Dean Bartolotta will notify the Provost, Provostôs Council and the Office 

of Admissions of this decision by the faculty of the Public Health program.  

 

 

 


